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UPCOMNG EVENTS 
 

Next Meeting 
Monday, October 10, 2022 

Rachel’s Kitchen 
11:30 a.m. 

Potluck 
Please Bring a Dish to Share! 

October 2022 ISSUE 

Message from the President, George Darnell 
 
September was a continually changing month. Three Zenith Group trips were cancelled 
because of low enrollment: Sep 15-16 — WV Panhandle Tour; Sep 19-22—Cape 
Cod/Martha’s Vineyard Tour; and Sep 25—Commanders vs Eagles tailgate bus trip. But 
we ended the month on a high note when six of us gathered on the Walking Mall, 
despite the threat of rain, for an Oktoberfest walking tour of three craft breweries. Read 
Mary Supik’s trip report. We are really fortunate to have so many craft breweries and 
wineries so close to Lake Frederick. 
Please review the list of trips planned for the remainder of the year. Many of them are 
sold out already. This is our busiest travel season. If you signed up for the October 24 
Potomac Eagle train ride, our Treasurer, Gary McDowell, will be contacting you soon to 
get your meal choice. Pray for a nice fall day for this popular trip. 
The Fallingwater Tour needs 15 more people to join us or it will be cancelled. This trip 
was requested by some of our members, and I would hate to see them disappointed. 
We should be able to see some beautiful Maryland and Pennsylvania fall colors on this 
trip, as well as Frank Lloyd Wright’s architectural genius. 
Zenith Group will no longer offer trips exclusively for Lake Frederick. We don’t have 
enough travelers to sustain them. But they will pick up and drop off in Lake Frederick on 
request. Call Ken Broadbent at 540-974-7992 and he will pick up your check at the 
concierge desk.  
Shenandoah Tours also offers good trips that we advertise. But they will only pick 
up/drop off in Lake Frederick if we have at least ten travelers. Don’t forget to remind 
them. 
If anyone wants to share their adventures send us a report for the newsletter, or just 
share it with us at our lunch meetings.  
Don’t miss our October 10th Columbus Day lunch meeting. Bring your favorite dish and 
travel stories to share.  

Save this newsletter and visit our website for information on our trips. 
See your around campus, 
George 
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Oktoberfest Event 
September 30, 2022 

By Mary Supik 
True, we were not in Germany, but the weather and the beer would have fooled you. On September 30, six hardy 
members braved the wet Autumn weather for a mini-Oktoberfest beer crawl. We began at Dividing Creek Beer 

Company where we enjoyed some flights and some conversation.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
We continued on to the Alesation Brewing Company, which had not 
only great beer but also a pretty exceptional food menu.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
We finished up the evening at the Broken Window Brewing 
Company.  
Eine gute Zeit hatten alle, Prosst! (A good time was had by all, 
Cheers!) 
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	1.
	2. DAY 3 – Wednesday 9/21
	- The iconic Gingerbread Cottages
	- Menemsha, a small fishing village
	3. DAY 4 – Thursday 9/22
	4. RESERVATION CUT-OFF DATE & FINAL PAYMENT DUE: 8/1/22



